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Prayers of Thanksgiving  

� For all the kids who have been off to camp this 

summer. 

� For Don and Sherryl Potter who celebrated 57 

years as a married couple yesterday. 

� For the life of Miss Betty Kiteley, former 

Marlette teacher and sister-in-law of Mrs. Bob 

(Betty) Kiteley. A memorial service will be held at 

our church on September 10th. Visitation will be at 

1 p.m., the service at 2 p.m. and lunch will follow. 

 

Prayers for Healing & Protection 
For Elizabeth Snow who is recovering at home 

from a fall. 

� For Ken Babich who is in the Marlette Hospital 

dealing with breathing issues. 

� For Norm Bliss’ father who has been placed under hospice care with congestive heart failure.  

� For Richard Thrall, retired Marlette chemistry teacher, who is now living at the Extended Care 

Facility in Marlette. And for his wife Margaret who is at the Oakes St. home. 

� For Ken and Jessica (Bell) Borsick for their foster son Brantley. There was a TPR on Tuesday to 

begin parent termination. The final TPR is in September. 

� For Jenna Hirsch who is dealing with bulging discs in her back. 

� For Sue Brydon who is recovering at home from successful surgery at Troy Beaumont.   

� For Bill Ricker who has found some relief for his back pain, but still needs our prayers. 

� For Judy Bohms, Scott’s sister, who is dealing with cancer.  

� For Jane Grant who continues to reside in Sandusky at the Medical Care Facility. 

� For Brison Ricker, grandson of Bill Ricker’s brother, who health situation continues to deteriorate.  

� For Jill Thomas who continues with treatments for cancer. 

� For Florence Dunsford who continues to deal with serious health issues. 

� For Don Phillips who is now living at the Sanilac Medical Care Facility in Sandusky.  

� For Marian Stieler for on-going health and good spirits.  

� For Mike Southall, Jan Wilson’s brother who continues to battle cancer. 

� For John Mulder, Pastor Dave’s brother, who is recovering from a successful lung transplant and is 

now back in Michigan with his family. 

Prayers of Bereavement 
� For the family of Ken Linton. Ken passed away July 6th. A memorial service will be held for Ken 

on September 23rd.  

� For the family of Miss Betty Kiteley who passed away last Sunday. She is the sister-in-law of 

Mrs. Bob (Betty) Kiteley and aunt of Roberta Kiteley Steenhuizen. 

Prayers of Concerns for Local Church and World  

For all our service people serving here and around the world. Be with them and keep them safe.  

For all those who are suffering from illness and disease. 

For our missionaries serving throughout the world.  Keep them safe and let their service be 

productive. 

A month to appreciate the bounty of 

our gardens and the many delicious 

blessings from our Lord! 


